LANGLEY POOR TRUST REPORT MAY 2012

Since reported last year a total of 22 Langley residents have benefited
from the trust. Cheques were distributed to those decided upon by the
trustees over the Christmas period. An amount of £613.70 remains in the
fund for further use during the year if deemed necessary.

Any enquiries should be made directly to one of the trustees. These are at
present.......
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